
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Friday 13 January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Y11 Work Experience 
Many thanks to all our local businesses and employers that have welcomed our Year 11 students on work experience 

this week.  We are so grateful for all the help and support you have given to them.  The employers have all been very 

complimentary about our students and have said how impressed they have been by their work ethic and positive 

attitudes. 
 

Y11 ‘Technical Challenge Bake Off’ 
Some of our Y11 students were put to the test in the challenge and 
we tasted and judged their scones! They did a great job and the star 
baker was Jessie W. Well done Jessie! 
 
 
 

Y10 visit to Drax 
Our final group of students visited Drax as part of our Stem and careers programme. We thank the staff at 
Drax for showing our staff and students around and furthering their career, scientific and geographical 
knowledge. 
 

Target setting workshops 
All have our students in Y7 to Y10 have taken part in workshops this week to 
look at resilience and setting ‘smart’ targets. They are going to be practicing 
these skills throughout this term! 
 
“This one step—choosing a goal and sticking to it—changes everything.” Scott Reed 
 
 

Y11 Parents Evening 
Our Y11 parent’s evening is on Thursday 19 January, this is in school and information has been sent out to 
book appointments. 
On this evening, we will distribute an information pack which includes: the provisional exam timetable for 
the summer, revision resources,  the calendar for Y11 up their finish at the end of June and their ‘Invitation to 
Prom letters’. 
 

Other News… 
Congratulations to former student, Benjamin Kama, who was awarded "Highest Achieving Student at Advanced Level 

Mathematics" at Selby College's Student Awards Ceremony earlier this month.  We are really proud of his 

achievements and wish him every success in his future. 
 

Extra Bank Holiday – The date of the Coronation has been announced as Monday 08/05/23. School will be 
closed on this day 
Have a great weekend everyone, 

  
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 
 


